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To recover the costs related to purchasing additional water supplies, the District 
implemented the Drought Surcharge.    

The District is currently in Stage I of the District’s Drought Contingency Plan 
and requesting voluntary conservation.   

This surcharge is assessed as follows:  
 

October - April 2023: 1,300 cubic-feet and above 
May - June 2023: 3,300 cubic-feet and above 

Please continue your conservation efforts. 
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The Meeting Room  
Conversion Project is  

Underway! 
In June, bids were solicited for the Meeting Room Conversion Project.   Bids 
were opened on June 24th and the project was awarded to One Way Development 
& Construction Co., Inc. 

This project converts the attached garage into a usable Meeting/Conference room.    
We are very excited for this new addition to our facility.   Please stop in to see the 
new space.    

Veterans 
Thank You for Your Service! 

We are honored to introduce two of our Board Members who served in the Armed 
Forces: 
 

Larry Whitehead was drafted in 1953 and served as a Sargeant in the US 
Army’s 77 Field Artillery Group for two years then was in the reserves for six 
more years.  Above is a picture of the 155 mm Howitzer he used to man. 

 

Walt Richison served in the US Navy on the  

USS Robert L. Wilson dd847 Destroyer from  

1959 to 1962. 
 

We salute you gentlemen and  

Thank You for your service! 

In All Things 
Give Thanks! 

Centerville CSD 



Average Water Usage for the month:  

Compare the usage on your water bill with 

the average of the District.     

October’s Average:  4,200 cubic - feet.         

Scheduled Board Meetings: 

The next scheduled Board of Director’s Meeting will be 
held Wednesday, November 16th at 7:00 pm.  See 
agenda for details and Zoom login information. 
 

The public is always welcome.  

The District Office will be closed to 
celebrate the following Holidays: 

 

Veteran’s Day - November 11th 
And 

Thanksgiving - November 24th - 25th 

 

It is time for our annual Coat Drive.  Please 

join us in helping others stay warm this winter. 

We will be accepting new/used, child/adult 

coats, mittens, scarves and beanies.   

Donations can be dropped off at the District 

office Monday through Friday from 8 am to 

noon and 1 pm to 5 pm from November 1st 

thru December 31st.  All items will be deliv-

ered to the Good News Rescue Mission.   

Thank you for helping us  
Share the Warmth! 

Go Green and help the environment by choosing to receive your 

monthly bill and newsletter via an e-mail.  Not only will you re-

ceive your bill quicker, there will no longer be a threat of your bill 

being lost or stolen.  You can either request to go paperless 

through the web-portal once you register your account or you can contact the District Office by phone or 

email.   

Register your account online today at www.centervillecsd.org.  

This is the worry-free way to pay your water bill.  With this service, you will continue to receive a monthly water bill 

(whether mailed or a paperless "E-Bill"); however, the amount due will be automatically deducted from your bank ac-

count.  There is no set-up fee or charge associated with this payment method.  There are two ways to set up an Auto-

matic Bank Draft, simply complete and drop off the ACH Auto-Pay Application form located on our webpage to the 

District Office or sign up using your on-line account.  No more late fees or missed payments. 


